
 
City Council Memorandum 

 

 
TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL DATE: APRIL 4, 2023 

 
FROM:  PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT             WARDS: ALL  

 
SUBJECT: NORTHWEST MOSQUITO & VECTOR CONTROL DISTRICT 2022 YEAR-END 

REVIEW  
 
ISSUE:  
 
Receive a presentation from Northwest Mosquito & Vector Control District regarding Year-End 
Review for 2022.  
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
 
That the City Council receive and file this 2022 Year-End update from the Northwest Mosquito & 
Vector Control District. 

 
DISCUSSION:   
 
The Northwest Mosquito and Vector Control District (District) provides comprehensive vector 
control services throughout the City of Riverside to protect the public health through identification, 
prevention and control of pests which carry and transmit infectious diseases.   The Northwest 
Mosquito and Vector Control District uses numerous methods to control the population of 
mosquitos and vectors.  Public education, adult mosquito treatments and larval source 
management are among those methods. 
 
The attached presentation provides a 2022 Year-End update from the Northwest Mosquito & 
Vector Control District. 
   
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with receiving this report and presentation.  
 
 
Prepared by:  Gilbert Hernandez, Public Works Director  
Certified as to  
availability of funds: Edward Enriquez, Interim Assistant City Manager/Chief Financial 

Officer/City Treasurer   

Approved by: Kris Martinez, Assistant City Manager 
Approved as to form:  Phaedra A. Norton, City Attorney 
 
 
Attachment:  Presentation 


